
 

 
 

26th August 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Every student who was anticipated to arrive yesterday at UWC Robert Bosch College (RBC) 
has arrived, the final arrivals being in the early hours of this morning. As usual, there were 
some delays along the way, and a few missed the meeting point at Frankfurt Airport. But 
everyone was located and brought on to the College. 

Also, I am pleased to report that every arriving student tested negative for Covid-19 infection. 

This morning, students met their Personal Tutors during an extended breakfast. We then 
enjoyed an Opening Assembly with an emphasis on building community – during which I 
reminded students to contact home if they had not travelled with their Parents/Guardians to 
RBC. (Most indicated that they had made contact.) Currently students are participating in “ice-
breaking” activities within their Student House units, led by their House Tutors. There is an 
atmosphere of excitement and anticipation. 

I am mindful that there remains a handful or so of students eagerly waiting for the necessary 
permissions / travel arrangements to join their fellow students at the College. We are hopeful 
that each situation will be resolved in the coming days. 

I write all my letters in English. If you wish to write to me, please do so in a language of your 
comfort. My email address is: laurence.nodder@uwcrobertboschcollege.de 

 With best wishes, 

Laurence Nodder 

Rektor 


